
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Wanda Hines, director@jumpvt.org 

Creating Caring Community 

2017 Faith Community Report  
38 S. Winooski Ave., Burlington, VT 05401  (802)862.4501  www.jumpvt.org 

Nancy Danforth (Middle) from First Baptist 
Church delivered Food Bags. JUMP  

Volunteers Anne Kreisel and Pat    
Hechmer helped unload 

THE GIFT OF SPACE & FUNDS!  

First Congregational Church UCC of Burlington provides foundational support for JUMP.  Since 1990, the church has donated the space 
for our JUMP Drop-In Center, Offices and parking for volunteers, staff and JUMP clients.    
 

Our close, positive relationship with our host congregation helps keep JUMP fulfilling our vital mission throughout the year. We are grateful   
for the tremendous support we receive from First Congregational Church UCC of Burlington. 
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2017 JUMP STATS: 
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Ron Pynn;  
President 


